
Stogner, Michael 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2001 1:36 PM 
To: Hayden, Steven 
Subject: Burlington's Brookhaven Com. "H" #10 

I've reviewed an application filed by Peggy Cole on Oct. 11 for this well to be recompleted up-hole into the Basin-Fruitland 
Coal Gas interval. It will be ready to release on Oct. 31. Any comments? 
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